
This week’s donations have been made to the following funds: 
TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND 
 
Wishing everyone a restful and peaceful Shabbat. 
 
Happy, happy birthday and anniversary wishes to all those celebrating in the month of December. 

 
Wishing speedy and complete recoveries for Judy Magnus, Pam Rogozin, Muriel Schlefstein, and Robert 
Silberman. 
 
Thinking of Dr. Ronald Avis. 
 

Get well wishes to Nina Rohan  

Thinking of you:  Sue Freedman, Dr. Ron Avis. 

Thank you again to all who made last week’s Shabbat Hanukkah a great success! 

Wishing all happy and healthy days. 
Bryn Biren, Felicia Otto & families                                                                                             

Brotherhood & Sisterhood 
Wishing good health to Pamela Rogozin. 

Anita & Bob Zuckerberg 
 
Congratulations to Kim and Victor Avis on being honored at the JCC's Esther Grushkin Center for the Arts 
and Culture. 

Anita & Bob Zuckerberg 
 
Condolences to the Marks family on the passing of Dr. Fred Marks. 

Anita & Bob Zuckerberg 
Get well wishes to Inez Singer on her surgery. 

Anita & Bob Zuckerberg 
Wishing Judith Pessah, a quick recovery. 

Anita & Bob Zuckerberg 
Good wishes to Sue Freedman on her upcoming surgery.   

 Anita & Bob Zuckerberg 
Get well wishes to Pamela Rogozin.  

Deanna Feder 
 
Condolences to Dennis Guttsman and family on the loss of his sister, Judy Guttsman.  

Deanna Feder 
In memory of Eleanor Rosenblum. 

Judy A. Lee 
 
In loving memory of David Meltzer. Always in our thoughts and hearts. 

Joanna, Adam & Daniel 
In memory of Faye Radin-Ferretti. 

Dr. Laura Radin 
In memory of Ricard B. Marcus. 

Carol Marcus 
In memory of Abraham Friend. 

Miriam Friend 
In memory of Marion Vogelman. 

Susan & Jerry Vogelman 
 



Deepest condolences to Dennis Guttsman and family on the passing of his sister, Judy Guttsman. May 
her memory be for a blessing.  
 
Thank you to all those who made tonight’s celebration of Chanukah possible with special thanks to 
Sisterhood dinner co-chairs Shariann Ganz and Pamela Rogozin and their committee.  
 
Thank you to Jodi Siegel for organizing the special children’s Chanukah Pajamakah activities this 
evening.  
 
Thank you to Cantor Bernstein and the Adult and Children’s Choirs for making our celebration even more 
joyful!  
 
Happy Chanukah to all!  
 
Congratulations to Arlene Sorkin on being an honoree at the 30th Anniversary celebration of the Staten 
Island Chapter of The National Alliance on Mental Illness. (NAMI NYC)  
 
Thinking of Dr. Ronald Avis and Sue Freedman. 
 
In loving memory of Rose Kurlander. 

Harriet & George Kurlander 
In caring memory of Dennis' sister, Judy Guttsman.  

Terry and Steve Baver 
Remembering JoAnne Hanibal with love... 

Linda and Larry Hanibal 
 

Our deepest sympathy to Dennis Guttsman and family on the passing of his sister Judith Guttsman. 
Anita & Bob Zuckerberg 

 
My deepest condolences to Dennis and Claire Guttsman and family on the passing of Dennis' sister, Judy 
Guttsman.  May her memory be for a blessing. 
 

Deborah Chernoff 

 
Our deepest condolences to Claire and Dennis Guttsman on the loss of Dennis’ sister, Judy Guttsman. 
May her memory be a blessing. 

Felicia and Jason Otto 
 

Condolences to Dennis Guttsman and family on the loss of his dear sister, Judy Guttsman. 
Inez and Stephen Singer  

Get well wishes to Pam Rogozin and Sue Freedman. 
Inez and Stephen Singer  

Healing prayers for Joel Hertzberg, husband of Robin. 
Inez and Stephen Singer  

 
Deepest Condolences to Dennis Guttsman and family on the passing of his sister Judy Guttsman.  May 
her memory be for a blessing. 

                                              Linda & Alan Brill 
 Thinking of Sue Freedman and Dr. Ronald Avis. 

                                               Linda & Alan Brill 
 Wishing all a Happy Chanukah!! 

                                               Linda & Alan Brill 
 

Condolences to Dennis Guttsman and family on the passing of his sister, Judy Guttsman. 
Linda & Jerry Mulnick 

 



Thank you, Pam Carlton, for extending a Happy Chanukah to all Temple Israel’s congregants. 
Brotherhood 

 

Mazel Tov to our beloved Grandfather and Dad Barry "Dov" on his 85th Birthday! We are so 
grateful to share this milestone as a family and to honor all you have accomplished. 

Love, Sophia, Joelle, Josh, Elizabeth, Gary Weintrob, Phil Papas and Lori Weintrob 
In memory of Ann Docteroff 

Amy & Peter Eisen 
Get well wishes to Nina Rohan.  

Deanna Feder 
Thinking of you, Sue Freedman.  

Deanna Feder 
In memory of Joy Paula Duskin 

Jay Duskin & Karen Duskin Wolff 
 
 

 
 

 
ADULT LEARNING 
 
In loving memory of Diane Eisenkraft. 

Judith Pessah 
Condolences to the Guttsman Family upon the passing of Dennis’ sister, Judy Guttsman. 

Judith Pessah 
 

CARING COMMUNITY 
 
With love and gratitude to all the wonderful members of the Caring Community Committee who set up, 
served and cleaned up during my one-day Shiva!  You ladies really rock and made that tough time a little 
easier.  My little brother, David Schnittman would have absolutely loved the great job you did!         

Miriam Friend 
JEFFREY GANZ BUILDING PRESERVATION FUND 
 
Happy, happy birthday and anniversary wishes to all those celebrating in the month of December. 

                                                       Linda & Alan Brill 
  
Wishing Judy Magnus, Pam Rogozin, Muriel Schlefstein and Robert Silberman happy and healthy days. 

                                                         
Linda & Alan Brill 

Thinking of Dr. Ronald Avis.             
Linda & Alan Brill 

 
Condolences to Brotherhood member Dennis Guttsman on the loss of his sister Judith Guttsman 

Brotherhood 
 

The Guttsman family is overcome by the outpouring of love from our Temple Family over our loss of Judy 
Guttsman. Thank you all. 

Dennis and Claire, Barani, Jory and Annie. 
 
Thank you to Pam Rogozin, Shariann Ganz, Pam Carlton and Jodi Siegel and all our Temple sisters that 
shopped, set up and cleaned up during our Shiva 

Guttsman Family  
 



Special thank you to The Siegels, Gershanskys, Hanibals and Marliebs who were present for us at Judy's 
service and burial. 

Guttsman Family 
 
We are truly blessed that Rabbi Howald was with us to offer support. Rabbi prepared and presented a 
service and burial that so wonderfully honored the life of Judy Guttsman. Thank you.  

The Guttsman Family 
 
CHOIR FUND 
 
In loving memory of Aunt Anna. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
In loving memory of Netti Mazer, mother of Howard. 

The Mazer Family 
 

Our condolences to Dennis and Claire Guttsman and family on the passing of Dennis’s sister Judy. May 
her memory be of a blessing. 

Silvia and Sam Gornstein 
 

LIHEYOT 
 
Wishing all in our Congregation and beyond who are not well, a complete and speedy recovery.  

Blanche Ricci 
 
Condolences to Dennis, Claire and family on the loss of his sister, Judy.  

Blanche Ricci 
 
Best of luck to Shari as she moves from New York to Florida to take on her new responsibilities.   

 Love, Mom & Dad, Renee, Allan, Ethan & Simon and Marc, Cara, Henry & Ian 
 

Wishing everyone a Happy Hanukkah.      
Karen & Jerry Gross and family. 

 
In loving memory of my dear aunt Rhea Silberberg.    

Karen Gross and family 
 

Wishing ALL a very happy, healthy, peaceful and fun Chanukah with family and friends.  
Blanche & Family 

 

Continued get well wishes to ALL in our Congregation and beyond.  
Blanche Ricci 

 
Arnie, thinking of you and wishing you a quick and complete recovery.  

Blanche Ricci 
In loving memory of Judy Guttsman.    

Karen & Jerry Gross and family  
RABBI'S DISCRETIONARY FUND 
  
In loving memory of Pearl Brill.        

Linda & Alan Brill 
 

Thank you so much to our wonderful Rabbi for the caring and love he showed me during this tough time 
surrounding the loss of my little brother, David Schnittman. 

               Miriam Friend 
 



 
 


